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Removal of Vessels and Moorings at il- Bajja ta’ Birżebbuġa 
 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 
vessels, that due to the risk of vessels being swamped by tugs operating at Malta 
Freeport terminal 1W, all vessels moored within the area as shown in the attached chart 
are affected. 

Moorings situated in the area delineated by imaginary points A, B and the coastline, as 
shown on the attached chart are to be removed immediately and no later than 15th 
July 2024. 

 

Points  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
A   35° 49’.210   014° 31’.911 
B   35° 49’.247   014° 31’.831 
 

Any vessels, moorings and associated ground tackle that are left in this area after the 
stipulated date will be removed. No liability whatsoever will be accepted by the Authority 
for any damage that may be caused while removing the said vessels, moorings and 
associated ground tackle. 

Furthermore, mariners are reminded that it is prohibited to lay any moorings and ground 
tackle without the prior permission of the Authority and that approaches to marine 
terminals manoeuvering areas and fairways are to be kept clear at all times. 

Failure to comply with the above directions may be subject to legal proceedings. 

 
 
Chart affected BA 36 

 




